## 2014 - 2015 Annual Report for the

## Standing Campus Parking and Transportation Committee

- I. The Committee met a total of five (5) times during the 2014 2015 academic year at the MU Parking & Transportation Services conference room in Turner Avenue Garage. Additional "working group" meetings were held as needed.
- II. Each meeting included a Campus Construction update presented by the Campus Facilities representative.
- III. Each meeting included an update on MU shuttle bus system activities and general transit and parking activities.
- IV. The October, December and January meetings focused on private shuttle activities, primarily drop-offs and pick-ups at Memorial Student Union and the MU Student Center. Members of the Parking and Transportation Committee worked closely with members of the Campus Safety Committee, the Missouri Students Association, and others in developing a recommendation to limit activities at Memorial Union and to establish a drop-off / pick-up point west of Missouri Avenue on Rollins that would include a shelter for the winter months. The recommendation was adopted. Further, a study has been commissioned to identify long-term improvements to private and MU shuttle activities.
- V. The February and April meetings included reports on the state of motorcycle parking on Campus, with interested motorcycle riders presenting their views to the Committee in April. The Committee established a working group charged with identifying ways to enhance the quality of motorcycle parking for students, staff and faculty. The first meeting will take place in May.
- VI. Establishing electric vehicle charging stations is emerging as a point for future Committee discussions.